
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Group: 2 

Program: 2.1 

Question No. BE15/086 

Senator Collins asked the following written question from the 27 and 28 May 2015 hearing: 

1. The answer to QoN SBE14/001 stated (at point 14) that the Ministry for the Arts is in the 

process of determining where project funding is uncommitted within the Cultural 

Development Program.  

2. What has been the outcome of that process?  

3. What is the quantum of previously unallocated funds?  

4. Where have those funds now been allocated? 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

1. This question was responded to at question 4 in question on notice SBE14/181. 

2. Please see question 1.  

3. Unable to answer the question as it is unclear what period of time is being referred to in the 

question. 

4. Please see question 3. 

 


